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August 2004 
Stephanie Powers – BA from Arts and Sciences 
Albert John Ghergich III – Bachelor of Fine Arts from Arts and Sciences 
 
May 2005 
Andrew R. Woody – BS from Arts and Sciences 
Marie Elizabeth Schulte – BS from Arts and Sciences 

 
Motion carried. 

 
VII.  Committee Reports 
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Lovely reported that Student Senate met last week.  A presentation by Gary Leitnaker was given on the 
proposed Parking Garage near the union and it will be voted on this coming Thursday.  In regard to the 
damage caused by Hurricane Katrina, the Student Senate Cabinet is contacting other Big 12 schools in 
order to raise and send funds to help. 

   
VIII.  For the Good of the University 

Stokes asked about Hurricane Katrina and what the University is doing.  Trussell commented that transfer 
students are being taken at K-State.  Also, Stewart said seven are already here and we will be taking more.  
Several activities are beginning to start.  Committee members talked about offering services to help and 



 4

ATTACHMENT 1 
Proposed Policy for A KSU Certificate Program 

(Recommended by CAPP, 7-13-05) 
 
 

A KSU “Certificate” program emphasizes a focused specialty area of study as a part of or beyond the 
requirements for bachelors, masters, and doctoral degrees.   
 
 

It must increase the knowledge and skills of individuals such as to enhance their employability and 
opportunities for promotions and salary benefits. 
 
 

It must be recognized and/or endorsed as marketable by the profession in which it serves, and validated 
by a specified assessment process.   
 
 

The department and college that provides a certificate program must provide for approval the: 



 


